Welcome Perry Students!
First Day of School...

Hello everyone!
We will be completing our seating chart, reading through the Syllabus, reviewing policies and procedures of the classroom, organizing handouts, and introducing ourselves this first week of school. A list for class supplies will be itemized in the syllabus. 
Please remember to check the announcements daily in your Google Classroom Stream page (you need to have your notification alert set). This will be an avenue of communication for me to relay quick, important info to the class during our school year. You will also need to check your Classwork Tab for handouts and due dates. 

Google Classroom will be a reference for the following:
-due dates 		-topics and material covered		-scheduled assignments
-announcements & remidners

In addition, know all written communication will be done through our CUSD email domain (website): cullen.nicole@cusd80.com and NOT through my GSE account. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions and/or concerns. 

 And I'm looking forward to meeting everyone soon! 
-Mrs. Cullen :)
